
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back, I hope you have all enjoyed the Easter break, rested and 

ready for a new term of learning. 

As in previous terms, the website has been updated with this term’s 

Knowledge Organisers, and the Year 3 Recommended Reads poster. A 

paper copy will be given to your children also.   

 

This term our Science Topic is Light and Dark. We will look at natural 

and man-made light. Our Art topic is mosaic, and the children will be 

creating a piece of art to take home using clay.  In Geography we will 

be learning about water and our planet.  

PE will still take place every Friday and Tuesdays - please ensure your 

child is wearing the correct, labelled PE kit, hair tied up, Earrings should 

be removed.  Please don’t hesitate to contact the school office if you 

have any queries. School shoes are not permitted for PE so please 

ensure that your child has the correct footwear, thank you. There are 

several websites that can help support your child’s math’s learning at 

home, particularly their times tables. We encourage you and your 

children to visit these websites to support their ongoing learning.  

*Mathematics Shed 

*Times Tables Rock Stars 

*Top Marks times tables - Daily 10 
*YouTube - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IZ4ooLN7Bmo 
(Times Table Songs (Learning is Fun The Todd & Ziggy Way!)) 

 

 

Article 31: You have the right to 

play and rest.  

Home Learning  

Weekly spellings and 

homework will be printed and 

handed out to children every 

Friday.  Due to the nature of 

some lessons planned, such 

as outdoor learning in 

Geography, please ensure that 

your child as a coat in school. 

PE, the children must have 

full outdoor PE kit with 

correct footwear. Children 

will be taking home their 

reading books to demonstrate 

their reading strengths to you, 

We recommend that the 

children are reading a 

minimum of 3 times per week 

to develop their decoding and 

fluency skills. Children will 

have the opportunity to 

change their books on a 

Monday. Additionally, please 

take the time to support your 

child with spelling of high 

frequency words and the Year 

3 statutory spelling list. 

Spellings will be tested every 

Friday morning.  
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http://www.mathematicshed.com/warm-up-shed.html
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/Search.aspx?q=hit%20the%20button

